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LETTER DATED 5 MARCH 1997 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF
INDONESIA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF 

THE SECURITY COUNCIL

I have the honour to request that the Security Council, in accordance with
rule 39 of its provisional rules of procedure, extend an invitation to
Mr. Engin A. Ansay, Permanent Observer of the Organization of the Islamic
Conference to the United Nations, to participate in the Council's discussion of
the item entitled "The situation in the occupied Arab territories".

(Signed) Nugroho WISNUMURTI 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 
Chairman of the Islamic Group
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